
City of Pensacola

Memorandum

222 West Main Street
Pensacola, FL  32502

File #: 21-00738 Architectural Review Board 9/16/2021

TO: Architectural Review Board Members

FROM: Gregg Harding, RPA, Historic Preservation Planner

DATE: 9/8/2021

SUBJECT:

40 S. Alcaniz Street
Pensacola Historic District / Zone HC-1
Addition to a Noncontributing Structure

BACKGROUND:

Carter Quina is requesting approval to construct a new pavilion in the existing courtyard at IHMC to
enclose research equipment. The proposed addition has been designed to blend with the existing
architectural style and will consist of stucco walls, a galvalume standing seam metal roof, and a new
deck to connect with the east building. The existing landscape will remain or be slightly shifted to
accommodate the new wall.

Please find attached all relevant documentation for your review.

RECOMMENDED CODE SECTIONS:

Sec. 12-3-10(1)d.2.ii.a Pensacola Historic District, Procedure for review, Decisions
Sec. 12-3-10(1)g PHD, Alterations and additions to noncontributing structures
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